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Sweet Home Emergency Ministries

1115 Long St

Sweet Home, OR  97386

August 6, 2011
Dear Friends of SHEM,
Summer has arrived, the Jamboree is over, and it is time to start thinking about getting ready for school. Families are already asking about school supplies. 
In the past SHEM was an integral part of getting the students ready for school.  Unfortunately, a combination of situations including tight funding, but especially limited space and a limited number of volunteers, has made it impossible for SHEM to be directly involved in the distribution of school supplies this year. Harvest Christian Church at 4231 Long Street will distribute school supplies on August 20th between 11:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. If you wish to donate basic school supplies please deliver them to SHEM and we will see that they are delivered to Harvest Christian Church. 
The depressed economy is affecting SHEM in unexpected ways. The Salvation Army is not making backpacks available this year due to lack of funding. This surprising information became known when I called to find out when the backpacks would be available. It had been our understanding from past experience that the money collected from the bell ringing at Christmas was to be used for backpacks. Now we are in a quandary about the bell ringing program. If we don’t do the bell ringing because the funds weren’t available for our expected use, would it mean that we would lose financial assistance support too? Last year that support dropped from $750 per month (10 vouchers, $75 maximum each) to $250 per month (5 vouchers, $50 maximum each).
In times of a depressed economy it is so easy to get caught up in the worries caused by shortages and what we are not able to do. We do not want that to happen to SHEM.  Therefore, we want to take this opportunity to extend a thank you to all who help to keep us going, either through volunteering or financial support. Thank you to the granting agencies which help support our programs and allow us to be available to help those in need. Additional thanks are due to Linn-Benton Food Share and the Oregon Food Bank for the two new frost-free freezers on our food line. And thank you to the City of Sweet Home for including SHEM in their budget.
Thank you for keeping SHEM in your prayers.

Peggy Blair  and  Cindy Rice
P.S. We are especially thankful for our volunteers. An ice cream social for the volunteers will be held on Thursday, August 25th, at Sankey Park between 6:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. Please feel welcome to come and join us. Also, if you have a few hours to devote to SHEM, please become one of our volunteers. We are always in need of help, especially at the Pantry.  
“This institution is an equal opportunity provider”
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541-367-6504

www.shemfoodbank.org  


